

U.S. Department of Justice

Civil Rights Division

Office of Redress Administration

Office of the Administrator

P.O. Box 66260 Washington, D.C. 20035-6260

Kay Ochi 1701 Clinton Street, #315 Los Angeles, CA 90026

Dear Kay:

On behalf of the Office of Redress Administration (ORA), please accept my sincere gratitude for your assistance with the recent claimant workshops in Los Angeles. The support of community leaders like yourself is important to ORA and the redress program.

We were delighted with the success of our workshops. The large turnouts allowed us to accomplish our goal of reaching out to Los Angeles claimants. I appreciate your continued willingness to help ORA staff organize such events.

It was a pleasure to work with you. Thank you again for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Administrator for Redress

7.5. Thanks for all your help!